
Notice regarding transit service during the holiday season 

 

Dear UOIT student, 

As the fall academic term winds up, fewer passengers travel by public transit to and 
from university and college campuses. Many transit agencies are gradually 
decreasing extra service. Some also temporarily increase or revise services during 
the examination period. Also be aware that many local transit agencies decrease or 
eliminate extra service during the period from Friday, December 24 through 
Sunday, January 2, 2011 (inclusive). 

For example, starting Monday, December 13, GO Transit will be scaling back extra 
service to UOIT. Students are strongly advised to closely check for revised 
schedules for each agency throughout the holiday period:  

• GO Transit (http://gotransit.com  or call 1.888.438-6646) 
• Durham Region Transit (http://www.durhamregiontransit.com or call 

1.866.247.0055); and  
• Toronto Transit Commission (http://www3.ttc.ca/ or call 416.393.4636)  

 

For information about carpooling at UOIT and Durham College, please visit the 
carpooling website (https://dc-uoit.carpoolzone.smartcommute.ca) 
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